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Dear Health Colleague 

BreastScreen WA’s mobile screening mammography service is scheduled to visit Kelmscott 
from 1/08/2019 until 27/09/2019, and will be located at Rushton Park Pavilion, behind 
Kelmscott Hall, 60 River Road. 

A few points to note are: 

• BreastScreen WA provides a FREE screening mammography service. 
• We invite women aged 50 - 74 years by mail.  All women who attended previously will be 

invited.  All women aged 40 years and over are welcome to attend. 
• Appointments are necessary and can be made online 

http://www.breastscreen.health.wa.gov.au/ or by telephoning 13 20 50 from 
approximately 04/07/2019. When towns are open for bookings they will appear on the 
map within online bookings. If the town does not appear on the map it is not open for 
bookings yet. Clients can see when a mobile unit will be in their town using the “Find your 
town” feature at http://www.breastscreen.health.wa.gov.au/Breast-screening/Rural-and-
remote-women  

• Block bookings can be made for groups of women at any mobile.  For further 
information please contact Health Promotion email 
breastscreenwa@health.wa.gov.au or call 9323 6707. 

• We can assist with transport costs for remote communities and can also provide 
refreshments for these groups.  If you require assistance please contact Health Promotion 
Tel. 9323 6773. 

• Dates may be subject to change. If visit dates are not suitable clients are welcome to 
book at another clinic of their choice in a different town or at any of our fixed clinics in 
Bunbury or metropolitan Perth. 

 
Please find attached a copy of the advertisement and posters.  This information may be used 
in a newsletter, website, Facebook page or other communication you have with local clubs or 
groups.  If you require resources, please feel free to order them with the attached order form. 

For more information please visit BreastScreen WA’s website 
www.breastscreen.health.wa.gov.au, and please like us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/breastscreenwa/. 

Once again, thank you for your time and interest in the program.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact Health Promotion email breastscreenwa@health.wa.gov.au or call 9323 6773 should 
you require further information. 

Kind regards 

Health Promotion & Recruitment 

27 June 2019 


